
 
14 March 2024 

 

Outcome of UCT Senate vote on Gaza motion 
 

The University of Cape Town (UCT) confirms that Senate has concluded voting on one of the 
three motions around the Gaza conflict. 

 
Senate deliberated on the motion at a reconvened meeting on Friday, 8 March 2024, with 
electronic voting following on Monday, 11 March and the poll concluding on Wednesday, 13 

March.  
 
It should be noted that this is an ongoing matter and there are further processes still to 

follow. These include Senate reconvening to consider the other two motions, and Council 
possibly considering the matter in their upcoming meeting.  
 
UCT will therefore give further updates once all related processes have been concluded.  
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